
MOORES HILL EXCHANGE
FIBER-TO-THE-HOME INTERNET SERVICE

NEARLY COMPLETE

The Board of Directors and Mike Leach, General 
Manager, reported at the 2009 Annual Meeting, 
“that when we look into the future, we see the need 
for more bandwidth to our customers and we are 
planning accordingly.  We are working on a design 
to push fiber optic cable closer to the homes and 
businesses of our customers that want and need 
faster speeds to the internet.”  Fast forwarding to 
the year 2012, they proudly announced at the 
Annual Meeting, “Our broadband improvement 
project is on track and the Moores Hill exchange 
should be finished by the end of the year.  We will 
move to the San Jacinto exchange as soon as 
weather permits in 2013.”

The Phase 1 project took over two years to lay 
approximately 92 miles of fiber and it will place the 
Moores Hill exchange light years ahead of most 
towns of similar size.  One of the biggest advan-
tages that our customers will notice when they 
order the FTTH service is Lightning Fast 
Internet…streaming video, music and movies, 
uploading large pictures and files, gaming and 
much, much more.

Announcing…Fiber-To-The-Home Internet 
service in the Moores Hill exchange will soon be 
available!  Residents and businesses in this area 
can expect direct contact from SEI Communica-
tions in the near future with more information about 
this exciting technology.   

SEI Communications is working hard for you and 
is committed to complete the Fiber-To-The-Home 
build-out to our entire serving area.  We ask for 
your patience during this period and believe you 
will find FTTH benefits worth-the-wait.


